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From: Jane Persinger <jane.persinger@gmail.com>
To: <melliott@energy.state.ca.us>, <CGraber@energy.state.ca.us>, <TSolorio@e...
Date: 6/10/2010 7:58 AM
Subject: Re: Public Comment AGAINST BP's Hydrogen Energy CA Project

It has become increasingly clear with the extreme fall in BP stock
price that the company may become insolvent.  Even the President of
the United States is questioning BPs ability to conduct business.  I
cannot fathom how the state of California could contemplate allowing
BP to setup a power plant and inject high pressure CO2 into the ground
in California.  This project must be stopped until BP has cleaned the
gulf and maintained a stable investment grade profile for a
significant period.

On Sat, May 29, 2010 at 2:07 PM, Jane Persinger
<jane.persinger@gmail.com> wrote:
> Hydrogen Energy International (a British Petroleum subsidiary) is just
> a shell company to allow BP to put very high pressue liquid CO2 into
> the ground in California and have no future liability.  As a shell
> company (special purpose entity), it has no assets by design and will
> be able to leave California holding the bag in exactly the same way
> the BP is leaving the southeastern US in a state of biocide to the
> environment.
>
> The HECA project should not move forward at all until BP has been able
> to STOP the leak in the Gulf and until BP has remediated the damage in
> the Gulf.  The United States and the environment cannot afford any
> more exposure to BP.  The CEC is a policy and licensing agency.  There
> is NO experience with EOR as carbon sequestration.  None.  EOR with
> CO2 is a far cry from putting the CO2 into the EOR field for ETERNITY.
>
> The CEC should exercise its appropriate role and stop BP from biocide
> in California, by stopping the Hydrogen Energy project in Kern County
> called Hydrogen Energy California.
>


